
 

 

 

 

      September 17, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, September 17, 2009 2:00 p.m. (local 

time), received bids for Contract 57-09 (K9-058), Sewer Insulation and Structural Repair - North 

Osborne Boulevard Ravine, and submits same for your approval. The following bids were 

received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 Dirty Ducts Cleaning, Environmental 

And Insulation      $46,654.00 

 Globe Contractors, Inc.     $49,390.00 

   A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc.     $64,326.00 

   The Wanasek Corporation     $83,855.00 

United Mechanical, Inc.     $89,955.00 

     

 This public works project was estimated at $44,000.00. 

 

  Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Scott Letteney 

 John Rooney 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


